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Comments: I live up  the Wynoochee Valley, and love to go hiking up past Wynoochee Lake. I strongly oppose

the proposal to downgrade the roads that allow access to these very popular hiking areas, such as Maidenhair

Falls, Discovery Lake, Wynoochee Falls, Wynoochee Pass trailhead,and many other destinations. Even now the

roads are difficult to travel on in a standard vehicle. Because of parking issues and gas usage, we prefer to take

a smaller vehicle to go up hiking. It does not make sense to cut off access to these very popular destinations, and

I believe it will create huge parking problems and hazardous situations for larger vehicles turning around,

especially in a larger high clearance vehicle, if this plan is fully acted on. Please reconsider this proposal.

Thank you, Marcie Bowers


